
Ref. No: SP/PO/NOTICE/2024-25/13 

(Estd. By Govt. of Jharkhand & Run by Techno India under PPP) 

CC: 

SILLI POLYTECHNIC 

All Faculties, Staff Members & Students of Silli Polytechnic are 
hereby notified that the college shall remain closed on 16. 09.24 

and 17.09.24(Monday and Tuesday) on account of Eid Milad un 
Nabi and Viswakarma Puja respectively. 

1. The Director, 

The college shall reopen on 18.09.2024(Wednesday). 

2. Notice Board, 

4. 
3. Website Administrator, 

NOTICE 

DATE: 13.09.2024 

All Departmental i/C. 

Principal 
13.03.24 

SILLI POLYTECHNIC 

Principal 
Silli Polytechnic 

(Estd. by Govt. of Jharkhand & 

Run by Techno India under PPP) 
Silli, Ranchi - 835102 
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